
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 16, 1998 

 

 

Robert Adler, Esq. 

O'Connor & Hannan 

1919 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Suite 800 

Washington, D.C.  20006 

 

Re: Subpoena Duces Tecum for Robert White 

 

Dear Mr. Adler: 

 

Thank you for agreeing to accept service of process of the enclosed subpoena to Mr. Robert White.  

The subpoena was issued under the the authority of the United States Department of Justice and 

pursuant to the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. 

§ 2107 (as amended). 

 

The subpoena is scheduled with a return date of February 12, 1998, at our offices here in Washington, 

D.C.  We would be very pleased to discuss with you other possible dates or locations for Mr. 

White’s deposition.  We are, for example, willing to travel to Baltimore if that would be of 

convenience to you and your client.  To the extent that you wish to reschedule the time or place of 

the deposition and the production of documents, or if you have any other questions for which we can 

be of assistance, please contact Kim Herd, Esq, a Senior Attorney at our offices, at 202-724-0088.  

She will also be able to make arrangements for delivery of the check to Mr. White to cover travel 

expenses and witness fees. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director and General Counsel 

 

Enclosure 



 


